
 STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

 UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

 
  

 

 DOCKET NO. P-100 SUB 137c 

 

 

 IN THE MATTER OF 

 
  

GENERIC TELEPHONE 
 
 

NOTICE 

 

OF 

 

DUE DATE FOR PROPOSED ORDERS 

 
 

Parties of record in the above proceeding are hereby notified that Transcript of 

Testimony in Docket No. P-100 Sub 137c  was emailed from the Offices of the 

Commission on  July 8, 2014; and pursuant to the ruling of Commissioner Brown-Bland 

made in open hearing on June 24, 2014, proposed orders are due to be filed in the Offices 

of the Commission, Raleigh, North Carolina, by July 24, 2014 and also via electronic mail 

addressed to briefs@ncuc.net.    

 

This the 8
th
  day of July, 2014. 

 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

 

Julie Kennedy, Acting Deputy Clerk 

mailto:briefs@ncuc.net

